## The Journey of Faith with

## Father Charles Ssenteza from Uganda

Dear Fr. Oakland, Dear Parishioners of Holy Rosary Parish,



## REPORT ON THE PIG PROJECT

Allow me to present to you a brief report on our pig project, which started in January 2019. It was mainly intended as a financial support project for the clinic, as well as a help to the village. Having grown our stock from the initial one of six sows and one boar, in March 2020 we began to sell some of them to meet some pressing needs of the project and of the clinic. We sold stock equivalent to US \$1,700. We now have 54 pigs. During the 18 months of the project's existence, of the total income/expenditure of Uganda shillings 85,224,000 (US \$24,195), most of it went to construction. You can find the detailed report on the website that I sent to Fr. Oakland. We are very grateful to you all.



The eucalyptus forest project was started in April 2019

using part of the funds donated to us by late Doug and Karen Fiechtner. The purpose of the project is to generate money in the future for its own maintenance and for other projects, as well as for other aspects of our ministry. It is also a help to the community of a needed resource. 10 acres of forest were planted and 3 acres of an already existing forest were bought. By the end of June 2020 we had spent Uganda shillings 95,168,500/- (US \$26,620) on both forests. Almost all of this was funded by the donation from the late Doug and Karen Fiechtner.



The two pictures here show part of the younger, newly planted ten acres of forest.







